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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Howard Parent School Association (HPSA) is excited to start planning events for the upcoming school year and we need your help!  All parents and guardians of Howard Elementary students are automatically members of the HPSA.  The group meets from 6:30 – 7:30 pm the first Tuesday of each month in the school library.  FREE childcare is provided.  Our first meeting of the school year is next Tues, Sept 8th.  
Please join us to share ideas and find ways you can help out!
Every member who attends the September meeting will receive a small gift of appreciation for attending and will be entered into a drawing to win RESERVED PARKING for the Winter Concert!!  The winner will be selected at the end of the meeting.

We hope to see you at the September meeting!
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